Governor Hutchinson & ADEQ:

Please deny the Regulation 5 permit for
the C&H swine factory in the Buffalo
River watershed. This industrial
operation has no business in the
geologically sensitive karst environment
of our own national river. Any failures
or long term degradation risks a $62M
tourism industry in one of the poorest
areas of our state. Deny it because It
makes economic sense. Deny it out of
respect for the Arkansans who came
before you who fought to protect it.

Sincerely,

Chryl Hoyt

297 CR 206

Eureka Springs, AR 72632
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Sent from my iPhone

CONFIDENTIALITY: This email message, along with any attachment, is intended for
the addressee. It may contain information that is legally privileged, confidential and
exempt from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, use or any action or reliance on
this communication is strictly prohibited by the Electronic Communication Privacy
Act. If you receive this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by email,
then delete the email and any attachment.


mailto:Troutmoon@gmail.com

